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LINDUM STATION ACCESSIBLITY UPGRADE
14.240KM CLEVELAND LINE

1 ISSUE FOR TECHNICAL DOCUMENTATION 20/11/23The Lindum station accessibility upgrade is part of the State Government’s ongoing 
investment to upgrade stations to make them accessible for everyone.

About the project

Lindum station is being upgraded to make it 
more accessible, and easier for customers and the 
community to travel on our network.

This will mean people in wheelchairs, parents with 
prams, and those with heavy luggage or who are 
injured, can get easy access to our trains.

The new, modern and accessible station is expected 
to reopen in the second half of 2024.

Project status

On Monday 22 January, Lindum station closed to 
allow major station upgrade works to commence.

The following works have been carried out recently at 
the station:

•	 Geotechnical investigations
•	 Site establishment and installation of safety 

fencing
•	 Implementation of alternative transport
•	 Vegetation works – tree removal and trimming
•	 Assessment of existing structures
•	 Demolition of platform shelters
•	 Piling works (from Sibley Road carpark).

Upcoming works

Customers and the local community can expect to 
see the following activities in the coming weeks:

•	 Ongoing preparations for North Road carpark 
expansion

•	 Ongoing piling works (from North Road carpark)
•	 Demolition of timber footbridge
•	 Platform raising works.

Works will generally take place between 6am and 6pm 
Monday to Saturday, unless notified. Every effort will 
be made to carry out these works with respect for our 
neighbours and customers.

Planning your travel

With Lindum station now closed, shuttle bus route 
229 is operating between Lindum and Wynnum North 
stations, including a stop at Iona College.

Please plan your travel by downloading the 
MyTranslink app, visiting translink.com.au or by calling 
13 12 30.

Contact us 
For more information, contact the project team on:
•	 Phone: 1800 722 203 (free call)
•	 Email: stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

Lindum station - site separation fencing.

Out of hours works - planned track closures:
1 to 4 March - construction from 6pm Friday 1 
to 6am Monday 4 March (previously notified) 

15 and 18 March - construction from 11pm 
Friday 15 to 4am Monday 18 March. 

https://translink.com.au/updates/387571#:~:text=From%20Monday%2022%20January%202024,the%20duration%20of%20the%20works.
tel:131230

